
  
 
 
 
       April 13, 2020 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: National Weather Service Directives System (NDS) 

Customers 
 
FROM:  Jeffrey Zimmerman 
 Acting Regional Director, Western Region   
 
SUBJECT:    Rescission of Western Region Supplement  

3-2004, “Western Region Procedures for Incorporating 
Direct Audio Access All-Hazards Messages NOAA 
Weather Radio”, application to 10-1710, dated April 14, 
2004 

 
The following document is rescinded from the NDS.  
 
NDS Title:  Western Region Procedures for Incorporating Direct Audio Access All-
Hazards Messages NOAA Weather Radio 
NDS Number:  WRS 3-2004 
Effective Date:  April 14, 2004 
Signature Date:  March 22, 2004 
Certified By:  W/WR1 (R. Douglas) 
Approving Authority:  W/WR Robert Tibi, Regional Director, Western Region 
 
Summary: 
 
NWS WRS 3-2004, Western Region Procedures for Incorporating Direct Audio Access 
All-Hazards Messages NOAA Weather Radio, applicable to NWSI 10-1710, is being 
rescinded.  This supplement is no longer valid. 
 
 

 

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
National Weather Service Western Region 
125 South State Street, Room 1311 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84138-1102 

 


		2020-04-13T14:54:14-0600
	ZIMMERMAN.JEFFREY.R.1365833440




